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Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

1 message

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:37 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:12:27 PM EDT

To: ck@wingflix.com

Cc: Julie Park <julie@cafe-colette.com>, Charlene Santiago <charlene@cafe-colette.com>
Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear Charles Krezell

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

1 message

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:33 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:15:41 PM EDT

To: hello@dsba.nyc

Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear K. Tran,

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

1 message

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:32 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:14:14 PM EDT

To: dakota@fabnyc.org

Cc: Julie Park <julie@cafe-colette.com>, Charlene Santiago <charlene@cafe-colette.com>
Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear Dakota Scott,

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

1 message

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:32 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:10:09 PM EDT

To: info@gohproductions.org

Cc: Julie Park <julie@cafe-colette.com>, Charlene Santiago <charlene@cafe-colette.com>
Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear Bonnie Sue Stein

My partners (Julie Park & Charlene Santiago) and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named
Fossetta. We are open for lunch, brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and
Brunch at 10am on weekends. We close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or
Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

1 message

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:32 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:07:33 PM EDT

To: friendsoftheles@gmail.com

Cc: Julie Park <julie@cafe-colette.com>, Charlene Santiago <charlene@cafe-colette.com>
Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear Linda Jones

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.

Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.
Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 2:05:01 PM EDT

To: franklin.douglas@gmail.com

Cc: "julie@fossetta-nyc.com julie@fossetta-nyc.com" <julie@fossetta-nyc.com>, Charlene Santiago
<charlene@cafe-colette.com>

Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

To Whom it may concern,

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. Additionally, my
partners and | are parents to children currently in the NYC public school system and | am a member of the
PS20 Clinton Hill School PTA Board. We welcome the opportunity to support neighborhood school and
children's fundraising events as we get our feet solidly beneath us. | would like to also note that we have
been operating for a year without any violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002



Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Fwd: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

josh@fossetta-nyc.com <josh@fossetta-nyc.com> Wed, Oct 30, 2024 at 7:32 PM
To: Carolina Marcano <carolina@pb.law>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Josh Even <josh@fossetta-nyc.com>

Date: October 23, 2024 at 1:57:40 PM EDT

To: lesdwellers2012@gmail.com, info@lesdwellers.org

Cc: Julie Park <julie@cafe-colette.com>, Charlene Santiago <charlene@cafe-colette.com>
Subject: Fossetta @ 198 Allen St request for full liquor license support

Dear Diem Boyd,

My partners and | own a small Italian Restaurant at 198 Allen St, named Fossetta. We are open for lunch,
brunch and dinner. We open for lunch at 11am, Monday - Friday and Brunch at 10am on weekends. We
close each night at 10pm, Sunday - Thursday, and 11pm on Friday or Saturday.

We initially applied for and received a beer and wine license. Our beverage program is focused on natural
wines, a few local beer options, non-alcoholic options, espresso and tea. However, in our first year, we
have found that many of our diners request a liquor-based cocktail before their wine with dinner, or maybe
wine is not the alcohol of choice for everyone at a given table. As such, we are currently in the process of
applying for a full liquor license. It is not our intention to be open super-late and we do not attract a raucous
crowd. We are definitely a restaurant, not a bar, and can only support up to 57 guests in our space at any
given time.

We hope to be a positive asset to the neighborhood and surrounding community. We participated in The
Taste of LES fundraiser in our first year and hope to continue to participate going forward. As we get our
feet more solidly underneath us, we hope to participate in other neighborhood events and local charitable
organizations. Additionally, | would like to note that we have been operating for a year without any
violations or incidents.

We are reaching out to ask for your support and a letter of recommendation for our full liquor license. If you
have questions regarding Fossetta and/or our pursuit of a full liquor license, | can be reached via email @
this email address (josh@fossetta-nyc.com). If you would like for me to come meet you in person, please
let me know and we can set up a time where you could either come to the restaurant or | could meet
wherever is most convenient for you.

Our online Community Board meeting is scheduled for November 18th @ 630pm.
Thank you for your time. We hope to hear from you soon.

Cheers!

Josh Even, Managing Partner
Fossetta

198 Allen St

New York, NY 10002




















